
 

Fair Haven SEPAG  
(Special Education Advisory Group) 

 
All families have a shared and vested interest in our educational programs, especially families 

who have a child with an identified learning disability or a different learning style. Parent-led 

committees offer parents the opportunity to work together to make a difference. The Fair 

Haven Special Education Parent Advisory Group welcomes ALL parents who are interested in 

learning more about how to best support their child during their academic career. Parents 

and Caregivers of students from Sickles and Knollwood are welcome! 

Fair Haven SEPAG is a parent organization established to: 
• Collaborate with district administration to positively affect policies, practices, and programs 

for students with IEPs and 504s 

• Promote inclusion and acceptance of students with special needs and learning challenges in 

school and extracurricular activities 

• Serve as a resource to parents through meetings, workshops, and social media presence 

 

 

2020 Parent Meetings are held on the following Wednesdays at 7:00pm: 
 

August 12, 2020 

September 2, 2020 

September 30, 2020 

October 21, 2020 

November 11, 2020 

December 2, 2020 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, updates on meeting location will be posted on our FH SEPAG 

Facebook page and sent via email.   

 

Reach out to fairhavensepag@gmail.com to join our mailing list. 

Join us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/groups/fhsepag/ 
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